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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Dan Rizzo 

From: Councillor Robert J. Haas, Jr. 

 Economic Development Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: June 4, 2015 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Economic Development Sub-Committee will meet on Monday 

evening, June 8, 2015 at 5:15 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council 

Chamber of Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the committee will 

consider the following item(s): 

 

 

15-119 Motion presented by Councillors Arrigo, Giannino, Morabito and Haas:  That the 

Mayor draft a letter to Wynn MA, LLC requesting the following: a job fair 

exclusively for Revere residents; a vendor fair exclusively for Revere businesses; 

and that a meeting be scheduled to discuss a mitigation package to compensate the 

City of Revere for the various impacts the Wynn MA, LLC casino in Everett will 

have on the residents of Revere.  

 


